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Dear Independent Regulatory Review Commission,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on proposed regulations submitted by the Pennsylvania
Department of Labor and Industry (L&l). These regulations are intended to update the rules that
determine if an employee is required to be paid overtime.

I like the regulations that the Obama Administration submitted. Please do not change them.
Employees need to be paid well and these rules as they were proposed by Obama are not a problem
at all.

Thank you for considering my views on this important mailer.

Sincerely,

Denny Cregut
39 Becker St.
Houston, PA 15342
7242494455
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